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Rosenberg Corey

From: Jean Vanlue <jvanlmft@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 10:03 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: SB 860

I am writing to urge support of SB860 and enforcement of the Mental Health Parity Act.  Insurance companies 
are not above the law and have wielded unmerited power over both providers and consumers.  Please vote yes! 
 
 
 
 
Jean Vanlue, MA, LPC, LMFT 
528 Cottage St. NE, Ste. 300 
Salem, OR  97301 
503-316-9130 
 


